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Two Arrested After Multiple Residential Burglaries in Winnebago County

Winnebago County Sheriff's Police have responded to several residential burglaries that have occurred in recent days in
various areas of Winnebago County. Detectives launched an investigation and obtained information from the
community that lead to a suspect in these burglaries. On April 7, 2021, detectives observed the suspects Bobby Hare and
Brooke Jones commit a Residential Burglary in the 5800 block of Dover Road in unincorporated Winnebago County. Hare
and lones were taken into custody. The Winnebago County State’s Attorney’s Office reviewed the facts of the case and
authorized the following charges:

Bobby D. Hare (DOB: 12/1/1975) of Rockford
* Residential Burglary
= Possession of a Stolen Vehicle
= Resisting/Obstructing a Peace Officer
Driving While Driver’s License Revoked

Brook |. Jones (DOB: 04/20/1992) of Rockford
= Residential Burglary

Winnebago County Sheriff's Detectives are still investigating and additional charges are possible. If you have
information, please contact the Winnebago County Sheriff's Detective Bureau at (815) 319-6400 or leave an anonymous
tip with Crime Stoppers (815) 967-7867.

The charges against Bobby Hare and Brook Jones are merely allegations and they are considered innocent until or unless
proven guilty in a court of law.
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